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Week two...

This week...

Another fantastic week has drawn to a close
here at CRI. It was so exciting to see our

after school clubs get up and running, I was
so impressed with the children's dance

moves in Dance Club this week. The children
in Year 1 and 2 have also enjoyed their
Ultimate Coaching sessions returning - I
can't stress the importance of physical

activity for children, not only does it benefit
their health, but also is good for their minds

and well-being. Forest school has also
returned in full force for our children,

Reception will start to take part later in the
year. 

We look forward to inviting our Year 1
parents into school next Tuesday. Drop

your child to their class as normal and then
proceed into the large hall for 08:45. The
meeting will conclude before 09:15. We

hope to see many of you there! Have a fun
and safe weekend. 
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Mr O'Shea

Reception children have been talking about
their family and drawing their self portraits.
This week Year 1 have been finding out about
and exploring our school grounds in
Geography and trying to draw our own maps.
Year 2 have been exploring castles inside and
out and finding out why people built castles in
the past. In Maths, we have been working hard
on place value – understanding the value of
each digit in a 2-digit number.

On forest school days, children should wear
leggings/jogging bottoms (and the rest of their
uniform) and bring in old trainers/wellies. Dates
are on our school website calendar. 
On PE days children should wear their PE kit
including trainers. 
Please read all emails sent via ParentMail. 




Year 1 Curriculum meeting 21/09

Year 2 Curriculum meeting 22/09

Reception Curriculum meeting 

      28/09




Reminders



School meals
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a little more...

Medical - any food allergies and
intolerances - e.g. nut, gluten
Religious - e.g. Halal, Hindu
Ethical - e.g. vegetarian, vegan

As part of a recent review, our catering
provider Twelve 15 have looked at ways to
enable them to place further safeguards
around provision of meals to pupils who
require a special diet. 

This includes :

An online form is now available for all
parents to complete for children who will be
eating a school lunch and who have any
special dietary requirements. More
information has been sent to you via
ParentMail. Please ensure you complete the
online application by Monday 1st
November by going to the Allergies and
Special Diets page on the Twelve 15 website,
itstwelve15.co.uk if this is applicable to your
child.




Your child should not come into school if
they have any of the following symptoms:




Please call the office to inform them of your
child's absence and then seek a PCR test. If your
child tests negative they may return to school. If

you do not test your child, they should not
return until their symptoms have subsided and

they feel well. If they display symptoms at
school they will be sent home. We will not send

children home with symptoms, if they have a
negative test result and feel well.

http://itstwelve15.co.uk/

